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21st November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Christmas Jumper Swap Shop  
 
In an attempt to support families through this challenging financial time, and in an attempt 
to be more eco-friendly, this year Colmers Farm Primary School will be holding their first 
Christmas Jumper Swap Shop.  
 
The idea is: 

• pupils bring in a clean jumper that is no longer wanted/needed;  

• jumpers are then sorted according to size;  

• pre-loved jumpers can be bought from school for a donation of £2 (money raised will 
go towards Save the Children charity). 

 
Children will then have a new jumper to wear without the outlay of purchasing a brand new 
one and the pre-loved jumpers will have a new home, which has less of an impact on the 
environment. A shocking 92 million tonnes of textiles are waster every year and we want to 
play our part in trying to reduce this.  
 
If you would like to donate a festive jumper, please could you send this into school by 
Monday 27th  November 2023.  
 
We will then hold our Swap Shop on Thursday 30th November at 3:15pm in the lower school 
hall in time for Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 7th December 2023.  
 
Any left-over jumpers will be stored ready for next year as we look to make this an annual 
event. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
 

Mrs Young 

Deputy Headteacher  


